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Texts about Operatie Groningen Spoorzone
Place these texts on your website and also consider: email signature, intranet, social media, newsletter, contact page, and website.

Short texts
Train travelers, take note! From May 10 through July 12, there will be major works in and around Groningen station. During this period, fewer or no trains will run. Find out what this means for you: www.operatiegroningenspoorzone.nl
From Saturday, May 10 to Saturday, July 12, extensive rail works will take place in and around Groningen station. During this time, in various phases, fewer or no trains will operate to and from Groningen station. Where trains don’t run, buses will be available.
Find out what this means for you: www.operatiegroningenspoorzone.nl
Operatie Groningen Spoorzone – Rail works in and around Groningen station from May 10 through July 12. Fewer or no trains. More info: www.operatiegroningenspoorzone.nl
Medium-length text
Operatie Groningen Spoorzone
From Saturday, May 10 through Saturday, July 12, extensive rail works will take place in and around Groningen station. During this period, in various phases, fewer or no trains will operate to and from the station. When travelers are unable to take the train, NS and Arriva will provide replacement buses.

The city remains accessible by public transport but allow extra travel time and check your operator’s travel planner before departure. The operation will also impact cyclists and car traffic.
Find out what this means for you: www.operatiegroningenspoorzone.nl
Long text
Operatie Groningen Spoorzone
From Saturday, May 10 through Saturday, July 12, there will be extensive construction work on the railway and at Groningen station. During this time, in various phases, fewer or no trains will operate to and from the station. When trains are not running, NS and Arriva will provide replacement bus services. The operation will also impact cyclists and car traffic.
Different phases
In the first weekend of the closure, on Saturday, May 10 and Sunday, May 11, no trains will run to or from Groningen Main Station. Between May 12 and June 13, no trains will run between Groningen and Groningen Europapark stations. Then comes the most impactful phase: from June 14 through July 12, no trains at all will run to or from Groningen station. You will have to travel by bus in all directions during that period.
What does this mean for me as a train traveler?
Where trains do not run, NS and Arriva will operate buses. Expect additional travel time of between 15 and 45 minutes, depending on your departure point and destination. Be sure to plan your trip using your operator’s travel planner (NS or Arriva). You can do this from 10 days before your travel date.
Extra measures
Qbuzz will increase frequency on Qlink2 to provide a fast connection between Groningen Europapark station, UMCG, and Zernike Campus. Additional OV-fietsen (rental bikes) will be available at Europapark station. Check before departure how to get to your destination as quickly as possible.
Impact on car and bike traffic
Operatie Groningen Spoorzone will also affect car and bicycle accessibility around Groningen Main Station and Groningen Europapark. Certain routes will be closed, and traffic will be diverted.
Find out what this means for you at www.operatiegroningenspoorzone.nl
